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Quarterly performance report 

 
 
Summary: 

 
 
To respond to any questions relating to the quarter 1 
performance report pending submission of quarter 2 at 
December’s meeting. 
 

 
Conclusions: 

 
 
Subject to any follow up work required after the receipt of the 
quarter 2 report the committee is asked to make any 
suggestions to cabinet. 
 
 
 

 
Recommendation: 

 
 
Anything which may be better answered after the receipt of 
quarter 2 to be held over until that meeting. Any other 
suggestions to cabinet in terms of performance and resource 
allocation to be made at this meeting. 

 
 
 

Contact Officer: Phil Shreeve, strategy manager 
Phone: 01603 212356 
Email:   philshreeve@norwich.gov.uk   
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1. Background 

1.1 The quarter 2 performance report was due to be circulated at this meeting, 
however, given the proximity to the end of that quarter data is not yet 
available. 

1.2 Consequently members of the scrutiny committee have been asked to 
comment upon any particular items of note from the quarter 1 report sent to 
cabinet in September where quarter 2 information is unlikely to affect any 
such comments. 

1.3 The plan will be to look at the quarter 2 report due at cabinet in December to 
be considered prior to the scrutiny meeting on 17 December 2015. 

 


